





Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Intel® Education Initiative is part of Intel Corporation’s efforts to help improve education around the world. Intel Education is developing an online course for teachers. The course will be distributed as free professional development for teachers by CD and online. You can learn more about our free tools and resources for teachers at the Intel® Education Web site, www.intel.com/education.

With your permission, Intel® Education would like to use your child’s photo and/or voice in the course. This is for educational purposes only. We will not include your child’s last name on the Web site, in print materials, or on a video. 
Intel® Education is conducting a photo shoot and/or voice recording.

Date: __________________

Time: __________________

Location: _______________
Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,
Intel® Education 
Please complete and return the form below.

Yes, Intel Corporation and all of its subsidiaries has my permission to use voice, photos and/or video of my child for current and future educational and informational purposes. 

Students Name: _____________________________ has permission to participate in the photo and/or recording session for Intel Corporation.
Parent Signature: ___________________________________________________
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